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HLA open on Memorial Day 
The Library and Museum will be open from 
9am to 1pm on Monday, May 30th.  Please 
stop in before, during or after the parade 
to view special Memorial Day exhibits as 
well as the rest of our collection of local 
artifacts. 

Broadway at the Beach 

*********************  
Please make plans to join us on Tuesday, 
August 9, 2011, for HLAõs annual bus trip 

to the Surflight Theater on Long Beach 

Island in New Jersey.  This yearõs show 

will be the female version of the òThe 

Odd Coupleó starring Joanne Worley 

(from òLaugh-inó) and Cindy Williams 
(from òLaverne & Shirleyó).  Tickets for 

the bus, lunch at the Spray Beach Inn and 

the show will be $90. 

 

Flyers with more detailed information on 

advance reservations for the trip will be 

available at the Strawberry Festival on 
June 5th and at the HLA headquarters 

building or Judyõs Corner (127 S. 

Bellevue Ave.) after June 5th. 

ANNUAL STRAWBERRY 

FESTIVAL - June 5th 
 

HLA will host its annual Strawberry 

Festival at the Anna Mary Williamson 

Library on SUNDAY, JUNE 5, 2011 from 

3pm to 7pm.   

 

Please join us for a midday snack or an after

-dinner dessert of strawberries, ice cream 

and cake and enjoy some live entertainment 

while you browse a variety of craft tables.  

There will also be a face painter and other 

activities for children and the Museum will 

be open so you can browse through 

Langhorneôs history while you enjoy your 

dessert. 

 

The strawberries, ice cream and cake is $5 

for adults and $3 for children but admission 

to the grounds is free.  This is a rain or shine 

event but we will do our best to bring the 

shine.    

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Listed below are a few of the projects around the 

library that are in search of a volunteer.  If that 

person is you, please call or send an email.  
 

¶ Repainting the ñLanghorneò sign at the front 

of the library property 

¶ Repainting the front and rear entrance doors 

and trim 

¶ Maintenance of the garden around the building 

and in the front of the property during the 

summer and fall.  
¶ Ongoing Archives projects - scanning, filing, 

organizing, cataloguing, etc. 



Monday, May 30th, 2011, 9:00am - 1:00pm 
Memorial Day - The building will be open for 
visitors during and after the parade. 
 
Sunday, June 5th, 2011, 3:00ï 7:00pm 
Annual Strawberry Festival - Strawberries, 
cake and ice cream, craft tables, entertain-
ment. 
 
Tuesday, August 9th, 2011 
HLA bus trip to Surflight Theater, Long Beach 
Island, NJ for ñThe Odd Coupleò. 

 
Other Local Events: 

 
Tuesday, June 7th, 2011, 3:00 - 6:30 pm 
Farmerôs Market - At the American Legion, 115 
W. Richardson Ave. - sponsored by the Lang-
horne Borough Business Association.  Contin-
ues every Tuesday through October. 

 

Coming Attractions at  
Historic Langhorne Association  

       THANK YOU FOR THE  

       REDNERS TAPES 

 
                                
For three years HLA has been collecting and redeeming grocery 

register receipts from Rednerôs Market on Route 1 in Langhorne 
for which we have received more than $1,200.00.  This money 

goes to help maintain our building and collections. We want to 
thank all those who have donated their tapes, including those indi-
viduals who mail or drop them off anonymously.  If you would like 

to take part in this program, ask for a Save-A-Tape card the next 
time you are in Redners.  You do not need to give your name or 
any other personal information. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  HLA receives 1% from the portion now desig-

nated as ñTodayôs Contributionò on the Rednerôs tape.  We have 
received a number of tapes with the ñTodayôs Contributionò cut 
off because this information is now appearing lower on the tape as 

part of the Gas Card information.  Unfortunately, we are unable to 
use these tapes as the ñContributionò amount must be on the tapes 
that we submit.  We encourage you to continue to send in your 

Rednerôs tapes and ask only that you be sure that the ñTodayôs 

Contributionò amount appears on each tape that you submit.  

l to r: Jean Noble, Helga Kogut, Judy Sloan, Linda Kenyon as Julia  

Child, Lynda Johnson (chairperson), Sandi Kaiser, Evelyn Aicher at 

Wild Violets Tea Garden 

An Afternoon Tea with Julia 
 

On Sunday, April 3, 2011, Historic 

Langhorne Association hosted their annual 

tea fundraiser at Wild Violents Tea Garden 

in Hulmeville.  This yearôs theme was ñAn 

Afternoon Teaò featuring Julia Child as 

portrayed by Linda Kenyon. 

 

The committee thanks Debbie Klimewicz, 

owner of Wild Violets, for the lovely tea 

service and other kindnesses.  Thanks also 

to Jeanette Lefchuk of Flower Power 

Boutique for the donation of a floral 

centerpiece and to Almarita Galeone for 

her generous donation on an Estee Lauder 

ñPleasuresò 4-piece gift basket.  A special 

thanks to Linda Kenyon.  Her portrayal of 

Julia Child was delightful and enjoyed by 

all.   

 

Historic Langhorne is blessed to have 

wonderful volunteers; so special thanks to 

the Tea Committee - Evelyn Aicher, Sandi 

Kaiser, Helga Kogut, Jean Noble, Judy 

Sloan and Lynda Johnson, Chairperson, for 

a job well done. 



Membership Update  
 

HLA would like to acknowledge the following membership contributions 

received since our last newsletter: 
 

    Four Lanes End Garden Club (Century Group) Alfred J. Barbano 

     Irene Boyle  Gary and Joan Bowman  Matthew Conroy 

     Andrea Lamberth Ernest and Nancy Pietsch James and Cheryl Thompson 
      

Thanks to everyone for your continued support! 

HLA Gift Shop     Please remember the HLA Gift 

Shop for your anytime gift shopping needs.  We have 

the HLA Building from the Catôs Meow Village series in stock as well as the book, ñLanghorne!  No 

Manôs Landò, a history of the Langhorne Speedway, and many other items related to the Langhorne/Bucks 

County area.  We have just received a new  order of Note Cards featuring a picture of the Anna Mary 

Williamson Library Building.  Please see our website for details.  Items are  available at the HLA 

headquarters during open hours, at Judyôs Corner, 127 S. Bellevue Ave., Langhorne or by mail order. 

New Archives Donations 
 

During the past several months we have been fortunate to receive a number of donations to our archives 

collection. 
 

Jim Maier, our President, recently found a letter envelope from the Langhorne Brick Yard on E-bay.  It came 

from ñGrant Umberger, Proprietor of  the Langhorne Brick Yardò to Mrs. A. Jacoby.  It is one of the few 

artifacts we have from the yard. The brick yard was located off Hulmeville Avenue between West 

Richardson Avenue and Gillam Avenue.  It opened in the early 1800s. Mr. Umberger, who also served as 

Langhorne postmaster and borough council president, bought the yard in 1909 and operated it until about 

1919 when the clay ran out.  Mrs. Jacoby operated a dry goods store East Maple Avenue. 
 

Romaine Macht has donated a photograph of the Langhorne-Middletown High School class of 1941 in front 

of the school building.  Bruce and Beverly Thompson gave the photograph to Bill Macht in 2010. Along with 

the school photograph Romaine also donated eight color photographs showing the restoration of the fence 

around the Anna Mary Williamson Library in 1991 and six color photographs showing the presentation of the 

first of the new house date markers made by the Erie Landmark Company in1990.  
 

The most unusual donation we received was a collection of four photographs of the Wildman family sent to 

us from the St. Petersburg Museum of History in Florida.  How the photographs ended in Florida, we donôt 

know.  John Wildman was one of the founders of Peoples National Bank of Langhorne, served as the first 

town burgess and owned two farms totaling almost 200 acres, one in Middletown and one in Bensalem.    


